
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Key Stage Two Parent Planner: Summer 1 Week 4 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is:  Super Structures 

This week we will be: 

English We are still focussing on the story Jim and the Beanstalk and 

this week we will be creating an alternative ending for it.  We 

will spend time exploring the new events, writing the story and 

using our editing skills to make improvements. 

Mathematics In maths we will look at written methods for addition and 

will revise using the compact method.  We will aim to apply 

this to word problems and to support us in carrying out an 

investigation into palindromes.  We will subtract using a 

number line to count backwards and forwards. 

Topic We are hoping to visit the Reading and Caversham Bridges this 

week where we will learn some history about our locality.  We 

will be taking photographs and making sketches for our art 

project too.  Fingers crossed for good weather! 

 

We would be grateful if PE kits could be brought into school on Mondays.  Over the 

coming weeks we may need to have a little flexibility with our afternoon lessons on a 

Monday and Tuesday.  Thank you for your support with this.  Also, please remember 

to bring recorders in on Wednesday mornings. 

We are very excited about our Super Structures Lego Workshop which is taking place on 

Thursday of this week.  Due to the amazing success of our cake sale, we are asking 

for a voluntary contribution of £1 to cover the remaining costs.  Please bring this to 

school with you on Thursday morning.  Keep your eyes open for a separate Parentmail 

about this. 

Best wishes,  

Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 

 

 


